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06 November 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
Re: Road Works on Springfield Road 
 
I hope this email finds you and your families in good health and high spirits. I am writing to you 
today to address the recent disruptions caused by ongoing roadworks near our school premises 
and to provide you with an important update. 
 
Firstly, I would like to extend my sincere apologies for any inconvenience caused to you and 
your children due to the roadworks. I understand that these disruptions have had an impact on 
your daily routines and travel arrangements, and for that, I am truly sorry. 
 
I have personally contacted the Gas Company responsible for the roadworks and conveyed our 
concerns about the disruption. They have assured me of their regret for any inconvenience 
caused to everyone in our school community. Based on my conversation with the Gas Company 
representatives, I am pleased to inform you that they have confirmed the completion of the 
roadworks by Wednesday 8th November. It is our hope that this will alleviate any further 
disruption and restore our normal routines. 
 
In the meantime, I kindly request your continued patience and understanding as this is a matter 
beyond our control. I encourage you to allow yourself extra time for travel to and from the school 
during this period. Ensuring our children's safety is our utmost priority, so please exercise 
caution on the temporary alternative routes. 
 
If you have any immediate concerns or questions regarding the roadworks or any other matters, 
please do not hesitate to contact the school office. Our dedicated staff is here to assist and 
provide you with the necessary support. 
 
Thank you for your understanding, cooperation, and adaptability during these disruptions. 
Together, as a strong community, we can overcome any challenges we face. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 

  
 
 

Mr J S Sidhu 
Executive Principal 
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